
 
 

DATE: October 2, 2017 
 

AGENDA ITEM # 3 

 
 
TO:    Youth Commission 
 
FROM:   Lisa Stamps, Staff Liaison 
 
SUBJECT:   Youth Commission Meeting Location 
 

 
BACKGROUND 
 
The Youth Commission meetings were held in the city’s Council Chambers and are now held in the 
Hillview Community Center in Room 2.  The Council Chambers have been updated recently and 
provide more technology such as microphones, a projector, and a computer. 
 
DISCUSSION 
 
The Council Chambers are an option to host the Youth Commission meetings.  The Commission is 
to discuss their opinion of the current meeting location and their willingness to relocate. 
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